Watts Remy

From: JJ Skarda home <jjskarda@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 6:33 AM

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: SB926 Stops Aerial Spray on State Lands

Chair Dembrow and members of the Committee,

I am writing in support of SB926. We live near Florence and enjoy the forests and lakes. We know that
Oregon's public forest-lands are important sources of drinking water for many communities, homes and
schools. We love to hike and spend time in the forests. We would like to know that our public lands are free
from chemical sprays and safe to spend time enjoying. Federal Public lands banned this practice decades ago
in the interest of public health and safety. Please support SB926 for the health and safety of all Oregonians.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

John Skarda and Joan Taber Skarda



